MICRO {OTHY]

20 June 2018

PCN1806A: MCC Primer 80/20 Product Obsolesence

This letter is to notify you of the discontinuation of MCC Primer 80/20. Due to an
interruption in the supply chain of raw materials we will be discontinuing this product
within the next three or four months. We are unable to supply a direct replacement for
this product. Please direct your questions to your MicroChem Sales Representative or
Technical Service at 617-965-5511. MicroChem apologizes for any inconvenience this
has caused.

Regards,

John D’ Apollo
Quality Engineer and Coordinator
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